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Ask your child about...

... Big School Meeting and the different responsibilities that children can take on at
EE,

... The leadership skills that children can learn and develop.through taking on
responsibilities.

‘Tomorrow Friday 25th November -

9am - Stay and Play from Year 1-Year 6 (Not Year 5/) .

~ 3:15pm Nursery host the Snack Sale

NEXT WEEK — 28th NOVEMBER — 2nd DECEMBER

Year 6 continue their afternoon swimming lessons.

Monday 28th
8am Year 5 and 6 Dodgeball and Basketball Club

9am Stephen Hall - CEO of Camden Learning is visiting EP
3:30-4:30pm Years 1 and 2 Development Football Club

Tuesday 29th
8am Year 1 and 2 Dodgeball and Tag games

3:30pm Football Squad match at Castlehaven. Supporters welcome!

Wednesday 30fh _

2pm and again b.SOpm - Year 5 perform their Viking play. Audiences welcomed to both
performances.

Thursday 1st
8am Years 3 and 4 Dodgeball and Cricket Club

Friday 2nd
| No Club EP or Junior Development Football today
8am Girls’ Club for Juniors
11am Year 6 are singing at the Old Vic
3 - 5pm - Winter Fair
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Basketball Team!!

A huge congratulations to the Year 5 énd 6 boys' basketball squad who won the Camden
Basketball Tournament last week, bringing home a rather large cup for their efforts. We surely
need a bigger trophy cabinet now! The girls were terrific and came 4+ Coach Martin says that the
boys partly owe their win to the girls and the brilliant support that they gave throughout the final
matches. : : ' '

Christmas Sports Camp -19th-22nd December

Coach Martin's company Prorevo are running afour day multisports camp here at EP on
Monday 19t —Thursday 22"

e Short day- 9-3pm

o Extended day -8:45-3:30pm

o Age-5-12 year olds :

o Activities: dodgeball, football, gymnastics, cricket, dance, hockey, tennis, parachute
games and more!

Details of the camp and how to book are through'this link
https:HWWW.prorevo.co.uklproductfchristmas—multi—sports—camp

Please direct any enquiries to prorevolution.development@gamail.com The EP office won't have
availability details, so please contact Prorevo directly with questions.

Eleanor Palmer Winter Fair 3-5pm Friday 2nd December

» Raffle tickets are on sale each day before and after school costing £1 each. There are
- great cash prizes, a range of vouchers and a Polaroid camera to win! Books of
_ tickets are coming home today in bookbags. There's £5 prize for the children selling
the 1st, 2nd and 3rd prizes, so please write your child’s name on the back of your ticket
stubs if selling to friends and family.

o Chocolate - please keep these donations coming - chocolate big or small for the
tombolal

"« Toys - the toy stall at the Fair is looking for toys to sell as gifts, so please donate any ‘as
new' toys or games. Please leave them in the box at the entrance.

o - Hampers - last call for hamper donations to boxes outside the classrooms please.
* Anything that feels like a luxurious treat. The PTA will make these up into beautiful
hampers to auction at the Fair.

o Christmas trees — thank you to those who have ordered. The trees will be labelled up for
collection at the Fair.

o There are so many ways you can support this fundraiser - donating, baking,
making or lending a hand on the day. Please contact class reps or the PTA to see how
you can help. Do of course invite friends and family to come along to enjoy the stalls, the
cafe and to tell Santa what's on their wish list this year! '

Thank you

the Summer Fair. They proved to be particularly kind and generous head teachers, providing

| biscuits for story time and there was even talk of giving the teachers a pay rise!

To Rawan in Year 3 for this week’s border design.

With best wishes,

|.Sa1|y Hill and Natalie Stevenson.
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To Lizzie and Alex Casey who were wonderful headteachers for the day — a Silent Auction prize at | -
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